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VENTURA COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
BOARD POLICY NO.  1510 ADOPTED:  5/24/10 
  
CLASSIFICATION: Community Relations   REVISED: 06/25/12 

 
SUBJECT: Board to Board Dialogues   

  
 
It is the policy of the County Board to promote ongoing, interactive dialogues between school 
district boards of education and members of the County Board of Education. The Board believes 
that such dialogues between Board members will provide models for improved communication, 
thereby strengthening the relationships between the County Office of Education and the school 
districts which it serves.  
 
To that end, the County Board shall periodically co-sponsor or organize at least one formal 
dialogue between local district boards and the County Board.  This dialogue, structured as a 
forum to allow participation by attendees, shall focus upon an issue or issues of county office 
and school district interaction.  The Board President shall be responsible for ensuring that this 
formal dialogue takes place.  
 
It is the Board’s hope that this annual dialogue will help to foster collaboration among the 
governing boards and will lead to a number of informal, less structured interactions between 
board members throughout the year. 

 
 


